

HARRINGTON AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

2017 Chamber Officers

President:

Tim Tipton
509-844-1794
Harrington RV Park

harringtonareachamber@gmail.com

Vice President:

Sharon Nighswonger

Community Member

nighswonger@centurylink.net

Secretary:

Paula Pike 509-348-0272 Paula's Remote Office

ppike@pnwis.com

Treasurer:

Cindy Haase
Ott Insurance

cindyg@odessaoffice.com

Volume 1 / Issue 1

"Our mission is to actively promote businesses in the Harrington Chamber of Commerce Area."

REVIEW OF 2016

Thanks to you, your support of the Harrington Chamber, could contribute \$250 to the Harrington PTA fundraiser to purchase new playground equipment for the school. We sponsored a \$200 scholarship to one of our community's graduates. We donated \$75 toward the purchase of flowers for Downtown beautification. The Chamber supplied festive goody bags for the children having pictures with Santa, the overage was given to the community food bank for distribution. With the help of the Harrington Honor Society we filled holiday food bags for some of our area residents.

The Chamber sponsored the Cruzin' Harrington day and coordinated the vendors and beer garden for the Fall Festival (Sponsored by the Lion's Club.)

We appreciate everyone's support and hope to expand our community contributions in 2017.

MEETINGS

Chamber Meetings are the 1st Wednesday of each month at 12 noon. We will have quarterly meetings in the evening to accommodate those that can't attend during the lunch hour (Date/Time TBD).

Please return your, 2017 Annual Due Form, by January 31st, 2017

Contact Us

Harrington Chamber of Commerce PO Box 291, Harrington, WA 99134 harringtonareachamber@gmail.com

Visit us at harringtonbiz.com and on Facebook

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING YOUR LOCAL CHAMBER OF COMMERCE